Lou Mansolillo

From: isaac bearg <isaacbearg@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 12:01 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: HB5342 - Support Testimony

Dear Representatives,

If we are charging our farmers, those who help feed us and our communities, fees, it should be to pay for the things that
are regulating and improving our farming. Our farmland is already the most expensive in the nation, and farmers have a
hard enough time getting by; we should not be charging them fees that are going back into the general fund.

Therefore | ask you to support HB5342 and reinvest these fees back into the farmers who are paying them.

Isaac Bearg
Ward 1, Providence



